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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection: The psalter selection for this coming 

week is psalter #381 verse 1.  

 

End of Second Quarter: Friday, January 17, is the last day of 

the second quarter. Progress reports will be sent home on 

Tuesday, January 21.  

 

Hearing Screening:  There will be a hearing screening on 

Wednesday, January 22.  This screening is done by the 

Kalamazoo County Health Department. 

 

Tree of Life Hot Lunch:  Next week Thursday, January 21, 

the 8th and 9th grade students hope to serve a hot lunch to the 

students at the Tree of Life School.  This is the school that we 

collected donations for at Thanksgiving time.  After 

purchasing all the perishable items, we had $135 left. This 

money will be used to provide a hot lunch for them.   All of 

this school’s hot lunches are donated, and it is pretty amazing 

that they have hot lunch almost every day.   

 

Plymouth Visitation: Our 9th grade class hopes to visit 

Plymouth on Friday, January 24. The students will take the 

bus both ways. If you have any questions about bus 

transportation, please call Dan Markus at 269-760-4278.  

 

Save the dates:  Dorcas Guild Soup Supper, February 21! 

                Mystery Dinner, March 20! 

                             Kalamazoo Chorus Concert, March 27! 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch: There will be a hot dog with chili cheese sauce 

hot lunch on Wednesday, January 22. 

 

Parents United received $184.97 for their fundraiser with 

Panera.  Thank you to all who participated. 

Parents United will again hold a Breakfast Buffet 

fundraiser in the school gym on Saturday morning, January 

25, between 8:00-10:00 a.m. The meal will include French 

toast casserole, pancakes, sausages, bacon, scrambled eggs, 

muffins, and lots more! We look forward to seeing you at 

our special breakfast! Additional workers are still needed.  If 

you are willing to help out, please contact Katie Rose at 

david.katie.rose@gmail.com.  

Please note!   Due to a lack of response regarding the bake 

sale, Parents United has decided not to have it. Instead we 

have 2 raspberry cream cheese coffee cakes made in the Blok 

kitchen and 1 raspberry cream pie made in the Schipper 

kitchen that we will be auctioning off! Watch your email for 

more information from Bridget.  The bidding will start 

Monday morning!  
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General News Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

Bonisa Presentation: "Brother Charles", a 

missionary with more than two decades of 
experience in China, hopes to visit Kalamazoo for a 
presentation for adults and families on Monday, 
February 17 at 7:30 p.m. He plans to inform us about 
the current state of the Church in China and speak 
about his work and experiences there. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity to learn more about the great 
needs of a country that contains so many souls. 
Please contact Scott Timmer with any questions 
regarding this presentation. 

 

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 


